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April 18th, 2023 

City of Doral 
Government Center 
8401 NW 53 Terrace 
Doral, FL 33166 

RE: Adopt-A-Street Program 

To Whom It May Concern, 

On behalf of the Doral Chamber of Commerce, Inc., established in 2008, I am writing to express our interest in participating 
in the City of Doral's esteemed Adopt-A-Street Program. As an organization deeply rooted in the Doral community, we have 
consistently supported the City's efforts to foster a vibrant, clean, and welcoming environment for both businesses and 
residents alike. 

Our Chamber, representing a diverse array of businesses in Doral, understands the importance of maintaining the aesthetic 
and environmental health of our city. By joining the Adopt-A-Street Program, we aim to contribute actively to these efforts, 
enhancing the beauty and cleanliness of our local streets. This initiative aligns perfectly with our ongoing commitment to 
community engagement and environmental responsibility. 

Through the Adopt-A-Street Program, we hope to set an example for other organizations in Doral, encouraging them to 
take part in communal activities that enrich our city. We believe that keeping our rights-of-way pristine not only uplifts the 
city's appearance but also promotes a sense of pride and ownership among its inhabitants and visitors. 

For more information about the Doral Chamber of Commerce and our activities, please visit our website at 
www.doralchamber.org. We are excited about the prospect of collaborating with the City of Doral on this project and are 
eager to discuss further details at your earliest convenience. 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or to arrange a meeting to discuss this partnership further. We look 
forward to the opportunity to contribute to the City of Doral's vision for a cleaner and more beautiful community. 

Thank you for considering our application to the Adopt-A-Street Program. We eagerly anticipate the prospect of working 
together for the betterment of our beloved city. 

Sincerely, 

 
Manny Sarmiento – President / CEO 
Doral Chamber of Commerce, Inc.  


